
Gateway Interviews for 201s 
201students take a big step in the Big Picture Program 

The 201 Advisory has reached a milestone in their Big Picture Program journey.  
Each 201 student must successfully complete a Gateway Interview at the end of 

the school year.  The Gateway Interview is a chance for each student to reflect on 
their first two years in the program and how they have achieved success with each 

of the Big Picture Distinguishers.  These distinguishers include being a 
responsible and independent learner, learning through internships and being an 

active member of their advisory and the Big Picture Program. 

Each 201 student met with Stacy Pritchard, 201 Advisor, Anne Blenk, Program 

Coordinator and Kevin Kruger, Program Principal to discuss the Big Picture 
Program and review evidence and artifacts of work completed over the past two 

years.  The students were given a checklist of materials to prepare along with 
some guidance on the process. 

It is impressive to see how students can pull together their work and speak to 
what they have learned and reflect on their growth since starting the program.  

Yet another example of how Big Picture is all about one student at a time.
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Senior 
Spotlight 

Saniah Lynch 

Saniah’s Senior 
Project centers on 
donating care items 
to Compass House 
for residents in 
need.  Saniah hand 
made string bags 
and filled them with 
toiletries and 
essentials she was 
able to get donated 
through a 
donorschoose.org 
campaign.  The total 
donation was 
approximately $500! 

Saniah has been 
accepted at SUNY 
Erie and plans to 
study History in her 
post-secondary 
schooling.
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Ken-Ton Big Picture TGIF 
One student at a time.
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